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Office of the Divisional Forest Officer,
Shimla Forest Division (Rural),Shimla £
Himachal Pradesh.

@ 0177-2623412 (0)
0177- 2628193 (R)
0177-2623412 (FAX)

E-mail: dfoshi-hp@nic.in

H. P. FOREST DEPARTMENT MISTCHAMBER, KHALLINI SHIMLA-171001

No.FcA/ 29§ /Dated Shimla-171002, the. &/ ?/ 202>
To: Executive Engineer,
HPPWD Rural Division,

Dhami, Tehsil & District Shimla.

Subject: Construction link road from PHC Badahari Gurshali to Village
Dawath Tehsil & District Shimla HP.

Sir,

During the site inspection on dated 04.04.2022 by the undersigned
it has been found that the above road has already been constructed and vehicles were playing
in the same road, thus the question of new construction does not arise. Further the user agency

may kindly submit following the information for taking further action.

L, Which agency is responsible for the said construction and the scheme as
well as year may kindly be submitted for necessary information.
2. If the road already exist than why the same has been proposed as new

construction and case initiated under FCA, 1980.

(98

Why the violation has not been reported in the joint inspection report.

The above observation may be attended with full justification.

Divisional Poéest Officer

Shimla Forest Division,@(




